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September 18, 2024 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

RFQ 24-3003836 Flowers Road – Crosswalk and Flashing Beacons 
 

 
DeKalb County, Georgia hereby cancels RFQ 24-3003836 Flowers Road – Crosswalk and 
Flashing Beacons in its entirety. No consideration will be given to any proposals submitted 
and/or received under this solicitation.  
 
Please refer any inquiries regarding this matter to Delois Robinson at (404) 371-2395 or 
drobinson@dekalbcountyga.gov. 
 
 
We appreciate your interest in conducting business with DeKalb County Government and hope 
that your company will continue to bid on DeKalb County procurement opportunities as offered 
on our website at www.dekalbcountyga.gov/formalbids. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
  
Delois Robinson  
Procurement Manager 
Purchasing & Contracting 
 
DR:AM  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Agent: Click here to enter text. Deputy:Click here to enter text.   
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